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22nd September 2005
Dear Madam,

Broads Authority Submission Statement of Community Involvement 

Thank you for giving the Home Builders Federation another opportunity to comment on the Council’s Statement of Community Involvement.

General:

The Council will have seen the draft document from the Planning Inspectorate entitled ‘A framework for assessing soundness and focussing representations on Statements of Community Involvement’. It will no doubt now need to satisfy itself that it is in full compliance with the content of this document, and also ‘Creating Local Development Frameworks – A Companion Guide to PPS12’. The Statement of Community Involvement also needs to be in accordance with ‘Community Involvement in Planning: The Government’s Objectives’ (ODPM, 2004).
Specific matters:

In relation to the specific content of the Draft document itself, the HBF has no further comments that it wishes to submit at this point in time other than to request a factual correction.

We note and welcome the specific reference to the ‘House Builders Federation’ as a key stakeholder consultee (as listed in Annex E of PPS12). However, as the Federation has recently altered its name to ‘The Home Builders Federation’ I would appreciate if the entry is amended to HBF (The Home Builders Federation) for the purposes of accuracy.

Consultation 

The HBF looks forward to being continuously being kept advised by the Council with the progress of all its planning policy documents, especially those in any way related to housing matters.

The HBF would like to be informed whenever the Council either submits a Development Plan Document to the Secretary of State, or adopts any DPD.

Yours sincerely

Paul Cronk

HBF Regional Planner 

(East Midlands & Eastern Regions)
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